

Dartmouth 1960 50th Reunion – June 11-15, 2010 "MANY PATHS... ONE FELLOWSHIP"

REUNION COMMITTEE

Co-chairmen Dick Chase Bill Gundy

Reunion Giving Chair Bruce Hasenkamp

Participation Gene Kohn Hap Dunning

Catering Roger Hanlon Rick Roesch Gordon Starkey

Panels & Symposiums Jim Adler Bob Hager

Entertainment John Goyette

Registration Bill Moorman

Golf Dave Hiley

Tennis Jack Herrick Bill McClung

Outdoor Activities John Hannon Eric Sailer

Moderator Bob Hager

Memorial Service Rusty Ingersoll

Arts Linda Roesch Deb Goldman

Souvenirs Dick Chase Bill Gundy

CLASS OFFICERS

President Ken Johansen

Secretary Spencer Morgan

Treasurer Bill Moorman

Head Agent Bruce Hasenkamp

Gift Planning Phil Kron

Mini-Reunion John Goyette

Class Webmaster Walt Daniels

Newsletter Editor Denny Goodman

Alumni Council Rep. Axel Grabowsky November, 2009

Greetings all 60's!

It's that time again and **this is the BIG ONE.** Yes, we are in the initial phase of preparation for our 50th Reunion next June 11th-15th.....so be sure to mark your calendar. This will be special in that we are the only class having a reunion at that time, and we will march with the class of 2010 at graduation.

Our theme — "MANY PATHS....ONE FELLOWSHIP" reminds us that each of us has charted our own life path, with different family configurations, jobs, passions, and locations; but we all share one common bond---the fellowship from our four years together at Dartmouth, which for many of us were some of the best years of our lives. So this is an opportunity for us to re-capture this memorable experience with friends from dorms, fraternities, senior societies, teams and clubs and add some new perspective on our lives. We have assembled a strong team for our Reunion Committee(listed in the left margin) who are committed to putting together a program that will be enlightening, heartwarming, and fun.

Come-on back to:

- Renew and grow with our extraordinary Class of '60
- See the expanded campus and the beauty of Hanover
- Meet the exciting new President Jim Kim
- Turn on some new lights through an especially stimulating line-up of forums
- Re-discover and find anew the value of your Dartmouth friendships
- Have fun doing the things you enjoy with friends

Help us to bring out classmates who haven't made past reunions by returning the enclosed "intentions card" and by phoning those you would like most to see. Please note that our Program will be in Two Phases, as described in the attached "Working Schedule." You will hear much more from us as the details of our program firm up, and we look forward to seeing you next June.

Dick Chase

50th Reunion Co-chair

Bill Gundy

50th Reunion Co-chair

 Dick Chase
 Bill Gundy

 PO Box 238, Elkins, NH 03233
 PO Box 2394, New London, NH 03257

 603-526-4788
 603-526-6614

 sageanddick@msn.com
 wegundy@comcast.net